DO YOU NEED YOUR CHILD
SUPPORT AMOUNT CHANGED ?
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Has your situation changed and you need your child support amount to

change too? We are here to help. Solano County Department of Child
Support Services is offering FREE drop-in sessions to the public. We will
discuss the process of modifying a court order for child support; including
who can request one, how to request one, and if eligible, what to expect
during the modification process. Individual assistance with your case will

be available. No appointments are necessary. First come, first serve.

Come visit us between 6pm and 8pm.

Fairfield Civic Center Library

1150 Kentucky Street, Fairfield
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